
COMMUNITY NOTICE 

For Immediate Release: 

Seskehkó:wa/September 24, 2021 

HILLTOP DRIVE PHASE I RECONSTRUCTION PROJECT, KANA:TAKON 
SCHEDULED SEWER SERVICE SHUT-OFF 

This notice is to inform the residents of Kana:takon located on Hilltop Drive that Lazore’s 

Construction is continuing installation of the sewer pipe replacement as part of Phase I 

Infrastructure & Road Reconstruction project. Lazore’s will let homeowners know the day before 

a scheduled shut-off and provide more detail about the timelines for service shut-off. 

Should you have questions regarding the sewer service shut-off requirements for the Hilltop Drive 

Phase I project, please contact the Construction Contractor (Lazore’s Construction) by calling 518-

358-3017, or contact one of the members of the Project Team by calling the MCA Department of 

Infrastructure Housing & Environment at 613-575-2250.  


